
School Year Rental

Our Rent-to-Rent Option
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Our School Year contract is 
available from August 15th

thru October 31st.



The School Year Contract 
applies to Flutes, 

Clarinets, Alto Saxes, 
Trumpets, Cornets, and 
Trombones.  All other 

instruments are available 
on our Rent-To-Own plan.



We have a limited supply of 
these instruments and they 
are available on a first come, 

first served basis.
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Flutes, Clarinets, Trumpets, 
Cornets, and Trombones cost
$115.00 plus tax for the school year.

Alto Saxes are $199.00 plus tax for 
the school year.

Customers are responsible 
for any repairs.



Bring your instrument 
to us if it needs repair. 
We can provide an 
estimate of time and 
cost while you wait.



If the student decides to stop playing 
anytime during the contract period, 

just bring the instrument back to us to 
cancel the agreement.
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All renters 
are required 
to provide a 

driver’s 
license and a 
credit/debit 

card.



If you have never rented from us before, we will need to view 
your credit report to determine your eligibility to rent.

If you have a freeze on your credit with Trans Union, we will need 
you to unfreeze it for a short period.  We perform a soft check 
that will not impact your credit score.  Upon approval of your 

credit we can proceed with the rental.



In order to proceed with the rental without a credit check, we will need 
a 100% deposit of the instrument’s value plus tax.  When you return 
the instrument, we will refund the deposit at that time.  This policy 

also applies to anyone whose credit was denied.



The instrument must be returned by 
June 30, 2021.  If we do not receive 
the instrument by July 15, 2021, a 

$60.00 late fee will be automatically 
charged to your credit card and the 

instrument will still need to be 
returned.  If the instrument is not 
returned by July 31, 2021, we will 
charge your credit card for the full 

value of the instrument as stated in 
the contract.

If the charge is declined and we need to visit the 
house for any reason, there will be a $50.00 fee 
for each visit to the house.  If we require the use 
of an attorney, a fee equal to 20% of the value of 

the contract plus any additional fees will be 
added to your debt.



Thank you for your interest in renting with L & L Music-Wind Shop!  
If you have any more questions, please call us at 301-948-7273 or 

email us at info@llmusicshop.com.

mailto:info@llmusicshop.com

